
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Minutes of Public Meeting, September 12, 2011 

 

Attendees: Lincoln Geiger, Honey Hastings, Bruce Kantner, John Kieley, Sean Radcliffe,        
                   Dave Repak. Absent: Eric Foley (at college).  
Opening at 7:00 pm  

Minutes of the June 13th meeting were approved. 
Monadnock Conservancy invoice for Chris Weston Area:  John moved, and Dave seconded, 
to pay the Monadnock Conservancy final invoice of $248 for their work on the Chris Weston 
Area easement. The vote was unanimous in favor. John will deliver the invoice to Debbie in the 
Town Office for payment. 
New Hampshire Association of Conservation Commissions Dues and PO Box fees: Payment 
of $400 for 2010 and 2011 dues to the NHACC and reimbursement to Bruce Kantner for the PO 
Box fees of $44 were approved by vote at the TCC January 10, 2011 meeting but never paid. 
John will bring both of these matters to the attention of Debbie for payment.  
Report on Temple Resource Directory: Honey will no longer be taking on this project. 
Discussion of easements in Town.  
Legal status of Helen Davis Property: John moved, and Dave seconded, to authorize Lincoln 
to spend up to $1,000, payable from the Conservation Fund, to investigate the legal status of the 
Helen Davis property. The vote was unanimous in favor.  
Harvest Festival: Dave will call Vivian to tell her that the TCC will not have a table this year. 
Meeting ended at 8:05 pm.  
Next meeting on Monday, October 10 at 6:00 PM.  
Minutes submitted by Bruce Kantner  Italics above indicate tasks to be done or motions. 
 
 
 
 


